
Select Board
Hello Durham Residents, 

My name is Jeremy Seeley, and I’m proud to be a candidate for the Select Board. 

A bit about me: I was raised in a small farming community in Colorado, where I learned the value of hard work, 
service, and community involvement. Growing up, I was active in sports, I worked alongside local farmers raising 
cattle, and held multiple leadership roles in the Boy Scouts, ultimately earning the rank of Eagle Scout. 

After graduating high school, I enlisted in the United States Coast Guard, where I served for nearly 14 years. 
During my time in the service, I was stationed in Oregon, Virginia, Missouri, and Maine. I initially had goals of 
becoming a rescue swimmer and after an unsuccessful attempt to reach this incredibly challenging goal, I settled 
into the role of a Machinery Technician (mechanic). While in the Coast Guard I continued to gain valuable technical 
and leadership experiences. 

After being stationed in South Portland, Maine, my wife and I chose to make Maine our permanent home to raise 
our two sons and become part of a community that reflects our values. Following my military service, I worked 
briefly at Sig Sauer as a machinery maintenance technician, then joined Cummins as a generator and engine 
technician. For the past year and a half, I‘ve been working as a civilian marine electrician with the U.S. Coast 
Guard. 

Outside of work, I actively engage in community and youth development. I play and coach lacrosse, including 
coaching at Mt. Ararat High School and compete with the Maine Northmen, a semi-professional box lacrosse team. 
I am also active with our cub scout troop and serve as a Den Leader for one of the scout dens. 

I’m running for the Select Board because I believe in giving back to the community and bringing a hands-on, 
service-oriented perspective to local government. I look forward to the opportunity to listen, learn, and work hard 
on behalf of Durham residents. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Jeremy Seeley


